# NEWSLETTER

# DHAFIR TECHNOLOGIES LLC



**NOVEMBER 2024** 

Issue No: 114





## A PROUD CELEBRATION OF UAE FLAG DAY AT DHAFIR HEAD OFFICE

To commemorate the UAE Flag Day, Dhafir Technologies LLC held a special celebration on Friday, November 1st 2024. The event commenced with a flag-raising ceremony led by our esteemed Managing Director, Mr. E.V. Luqman, symbolizing our unwavering loyalty and pride for the nation. In his inspiring speech, the MD emphasized the significance of this special day and the values it embodies. The event was followed by a delectable buffet.



# OUTSTANDING HSE PERFORMANCE AWARD FROM ADNOC



Dhafir Technologies LLC is extremely honored and pleased to receive the prestigious "Outstanding HSE Performance" Award for attaining "100% HSE" from ADNOC at the 8th Annual ADNOC Business Partnership Forum. The Award was proudly received by our MD Mr. E.V. Lugman from Mr. Yaser Al Mazrouei, ADNOC Executive Director, during the Abu Dhabi International Petroleum Exhibition and Conference (ADIPEC) 2024. We extend our heartfelt and sincere gratitude to the Top Management of the ADNOC Group for bestowing this prominent award to us. This recognition is a true reflection of unwavering teamwork & hard work from each and every member of our dedicated team. Our commitment to rigorous HSE Management Systems has been instrumental in ensuring the safety, health, and environmental integrity of our projects, ultimately leading to successful project completions. We extend our sincere congratulations and gratitude to all involved, particularly the HSE team, for their exceptional contributions in securing this esteemed award from ADNOC.



# **HSE APPRECIATION AWARDS FROM ADNOC**

Dhafir Management is extremely proud and pleased to announce that the following dedicated employees received 'Significant Contributor Award to 100% HSE' and the corresponding 'Certificate of Appreciation' from ADNOC, presented by Mr. Ahmed Saleh, the esteemed Vice President for Plant Operations. These awards are part of 'ADNOC Contractors Recognition Program' and given to contractor employees for their contribution and outstanding performance, safe work practices and compliance to ADNOC HSE culture.

Hearty Congratulations and sincere appreciations to all our award recipients.

- 1. Mr. Sonu Shah Ramchandra Shah, Fabricator
- 2. Mr. Sudhir Kumar Ram, Fabricator
- 3. Mr. Salim Kathat, Mason
- 4. Mr. Biju Maniyan Maniyan, Operator
- 5.Mr. Asad Amin, Scaffolder



#### WORKSHOP ON EFFECTIVE COMMUNICATION

On Friday, November 15th, Dhafir management conducted an enlightening workshop at mini auditorium of Dhafir HO on Effective Communication. It was hosted by Mr. Kashif of HSE Department. This session is part of our comprehensive monthly training program, which aims to equip employees from all departments with advanced technical skills, enhanced safety awareness, effective communication strategies, and strong leadership abilities. The workshop was enthusiastically attended by many of our employees at HO. The session proved to be both engaging and stimulating with interactive segments, role-playing exercises and hands-on experiences.

This workshop marked yet another effective step towards fostering a culture of collaboration and continuous learning in our organization, which directly ensures confidence building among our employees.

## **CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR SUCCESS**

Hearty Congratulations to Ms. Malavika on her convocation. Ms. Malavika graduated B.Tech Chemical Engineering from Govt. Engineering College-Thrissur. This is a significant milestone in your academic journey .We wish Ms. Malavika all the best wishes for a successful career and endeavors ahead.





Hearty Congratulations to Ms. Asma on her convocation. Ms. Asma graduated with a BA Sociology Degree from Manipal University- Dubai Campus. This is a significant milestone in your academic journey .We wish Ms. Asma all the best wishes for a successful career and endeavors ahead.

Ms. ASMA D/O ABDUL AHAD

#### RENEWED BRITISH SAFETY COUNCIL MEMBERSHIP

Dhafir management is delighted to inform all that we have received renewed British Safety Council Membership, which will be valid until 19th January 2026.

British Safety Council is a UK based, internationally renowned organization dedicated to keep people as safe and healthy as possible in their work through education and practical guidance. Their role has been to help different organizations worldwide achieve the very highest Health and Safety Standards required by law, to protect company's bottom line and staff.

